
 
 
 

     EXECUTIVE BOARD 
January 21, 2020 

 

Present:  J. Russo, D. Noble, M. Velazquez, T. Accomando, L. Popovic, R. Bieder 
Absent:   M.J. Musano, T. Franklin, N. Rosario, P. Cantillo, T. Chambers 
Guest:    None 
 
Chairman Joseph Russo commenced the meeting at 7:40 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. There were 
no agenda items to discuss. Chairperson Russo reminded Committee Chairs that March 2020 Committee 
Meetings will include Committee Chairperson elections. Committee Chairperson positions are a way to 
groom Board Members for higher leadership positions due to imposition of term-limits on Community 
Boards. 

Chairperson Russo and the Executive Board discussed the facets of each committee and its work 
content. Committee Chairpersons were reminded of how to proceed with excessive absences at each 
committee. The By-Laws are to be referred to if any action is to be taken. The Executive Board finished 
with a light discussion on new ideas for certain committees and how to continue to facilitate 
communication with outside neighborhood and merchant associations.  

The meeting closed at roughly 8:30 P.M. by a vote of adjournment that was proposed by Chairperson 
Russo and seconded by Youth and Education Chairperson Bieder and was unanimously approved by all. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew Cruz  

 


